
Dear Parents, Guardians and Carers, 
  
I hope this message finds you well, only a short one this week. 
  
Examinations 
Despite the poor quality of the train service into Chertsey this week the GCSE and A’ Level 
examinations have started well. The timetable for the upcoming examination can be found 
here Exams 2024 - Salesian School 
  
Careers 
Between 24-28 June Year 12 are on their work experience week. Work experience plays a crucial 
role in allowing our students the opportunity to gain insight into various professions, develop 
essential skills, and make informed decisions about their future careers. We are currently 
looking for placements in the following industries: Computer Science, Law, Architecture, 
Media, Finance, BioChemistry, Physics, Engineering and Business. If you can help by hosting 
one or more of our Year 12s please get in touch by emailing Mrs Petheram 
at lpetheram@salesian.surrey.sch.uk, I know she will be eternally grateful! 
  
Key dates 

Date Event 
Tuesday 21st May 2024 Year 13 Leaver Mass & BBQ 

  
Wishing you a lovely weekend now that the sun has finally decided to turn up! 
  
God bless, 
  
Paul Gower | Headteacher 
Salesian | Chertsey 
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